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The Canadian Ambassador to Switzerland to the Chief of the Federal
Political Department of Switzerland

CANADIAN EMBASSY
September 22, 1959.

SIR,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note dated September 22,
1959 concerning the exchange of views which took place between our two
governments for the purpose of reaching an agreement to avoid double taxation
on revenue or profits of enterprises operating ships and aircrafts.

I am happy to inform you that the Canadian Government agrees to the
four articles contained in your Note. In consequence your Note and the present
reply shall constitute an agreement in this respect between our two governments.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

EDMOND TURCOTTE
Ambassador



